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Friday 26th February 2021 

Berrigan Public School 
‘The Bell Ringer’ 

* wash your hands     *cover your cough       *stay home if you are unwell     

Thankyou IGA 

 

Berrigan Public School would like to give a big ‘shout out’ to Berrigan IGA and IGA Community Chest for their 

kind donation of $439.40. 

This donation has helped with the purchase of new Math resources that the students, K through to Yr 6,  are 

using straight away to build their numeracy skills in the areas of number, measurement and geometry! Materi-

als students can manipulate are essential in the learning of maths concepts. 



* wash your hands     *cover your cough       *stay home if you are unwell     

BPS News 
 
Zone Swimming Carnival 
Last Friday many of our students travelled to Finley to 
compete in the District Swimming Carnival with the 
goal of gaining a chance to compete in the Riverina 
Carnival in Leeton. It was an excellent day where all 
swimmers competed fiercely. I would like to thank all 
students for the way they represented our school, 
supporting each other and displaying great sports-
manship. Special thanks to all the parents that trans-
ported our students to the carnival, we are extremely 
appreciative. Congratulations to Jordan Swann on be-
ing awarded the Junior Boy Age Champion.      Con-
gratulations also to Jordan Swann and Jack Phillips for 
making it to the next level, the Riverina Swimming 
Carnival in Leeton next Wednesday. 
Good luck boys!! 
 
 

Forensic Day  
Year 6 are travelling to Finley on Friday  19th March to 
participate in the annual Forensic Day. For a number 
of years Finley High School has run this Forensics Day. 
The day involves Year Six students from our feeder 
schools coming to the high school to participate in 
several forensic science workshops. The day begins 
with the students participating in an interactive       
forensic science workshop. The students then break 
up into mixed groups to complete two forensic        
science experiments. We need parent helpers to 
transport the students to Finley High School. 
Please return permission note by no later than      
Monday 15th March. 
 
PSSA Knockout Competetion—Cricket 
JeriBerriO Cricket training was held in Jerilderie on 
Wednesday. The boys will play Tocumwal PS at To-
cumwal on Tuesday 9th March in what is the first 
round of this competition. It is a JeriBerriO team made 
up of students from Jerilderie, Berrigan, Mulwala, 
Lowesdale and Oaklands. Currently we are having 
difficulty fielding a team. 
 
Finley Zone Netball trials 
This coming Wednesday 17th March at Tocumwal 
Netball courts at 4.30pm. Good luck to Lucy, Rosie, 
Maddie and Shae who are trialling for this zone team. 

Mrs Dorothy Dore 

Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

P&C News 
Hot Cross Bun Drive 
To kick off fundraising in 2021 the P&C are holding a 
Hot Cross Bun Drive with the delicious treats supplied 
by The Berrigan Bakehouse. Order forms have been 
sent home so please check your children’s bags !! Buns 
are $7.50 for a pack of 6. A big thanks to Tammie and 
her team at the Berrigan Bakehouse for their           
support!!! 
  
AGM 
Wednesday 10th March at 7pm in the school library. 
There will be a meet and greet at 6.30pm with nibbles 
provided!!   Everyone welcome!! 
 
 

 
 

Berrigan  War Memorial Pool  
Pool Disco 

* tonight—Friday 5th March  
6pm to 9pm 

Children under 10 to be accompanied by an 
adult. Everyone welcome.  
Plain Sausages $2 / Sausages with the lot $3. 
No glass  
 

 



Swimming Carnival Snaps 

Junior Champion 

  



Riverina Reps 

  


